
Dartmoor National Park £ for the Park 

 

 

What is £ for the Park? 

 

The “£ for the Park” concept was introduced by Dartmoor National Park in 2011. The 

initiative is a voluntary donation scheme whereby participants taking part in all organised 

events are invited to make a donation in addition to their registration fee, thus enabling 

them to “put something back” into the conservation and/or heritage of Dartmoor. 

The Ten Tors event and its organisers are fully signed up to the £ for the Park initiative 

and last year you contributed £1355 with a running total so far of £2750. 

Since 2011 the initiative has received a total of £15,790 which has been spent on a wide 

range of projects. 

    

How will £ for the Park be used? 

All Ten Tors £ for the Park donations received will be ring-fenced and used for practical 

access repairs and improvements, as well as to support conservation projects. If you have 

any suggestions for suitable projects, we are happy to hear from you.   

 

 

Money from last year’s Ten Tors £ for the Park donations went towards the repair of 

Manga Rails on the River Teign at SX 640 861 



 

     Money from last year’s Ten Tors £ for the Park donations also went towards the repair 

of Abbots Way path between Nuns Cross and Princetown 

 

 

 Money from last year’s Ten Tors £ for the Park donations also went towards the 

replacement of Swincombe Bridge at SX 642 725 

 

Donate to £ for the Park 

These can be made online via https://secure.nationalparks.gov.uk/payment-pages/pound   

in the "Event Reference" box, enter Ten Tors. 

Thank you  

Robert Steemson, Head Ranger, 07711 856206 

https://secure.nationalparks.gov.uk/payment-pages/pound

